Steve Romano

From: james erchull lameserchull@msn.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2005 9:46 AM

To: Steve Romano .

Subject: Pons Special Permission at 236 Evangeline Rd!

Mr. Bomane,

Per our telephone conversation of Tuesday July 5, Pm submitting my concerns as a resident of 229
Evangeline Rd.

This is a quiet residential street and I'm concerned about additional noise, vehicles, trailers buildings,
etc. on Mr. Pons property or adjacent to! He already has a large steel building and several large trailers
to keep his drag racing cars. He works on these continually and when he starts up the cars there is a lot
of noise at various hours! (Is a license or permit required for this)?
I'm concerned about more noise, additional vehicles, and congestion if special permission is granted to
operate the following home occupation. Iknow several elderly residents that have concerns about the
noise issues!

Sincerely,

James Erchull

“Jim

lell 5pd-559- 1797
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